ryan king

From: John Pilgrim [John.Pilgrim@Yorkshire-Forward.com]

Sent: 22 October 2010 11:08

To: Idf

Subject: Selby Interim Houisng Policy Ref FP/L144/TRH

Dear Terry

Thank you for consulting Yorkshire Forward on Selby's Interim Housing Policy, however in this instance we do not have any comments to make.

Regards

John

John Pilgrim

Senior Planning Executive Yorkshire Forward Yorkshire and Humber Regional Development Agency Victoria House 2 Victoria House Leeds LS11 5AE Direct Line: 0113 39 45793

Mobile: 07791 677 471

We're here to improve the region's economy by:

Helping people get jobs, developing our towns and cities, helping businesses find new markets

Yorkshire Forward

Head Office: Victoria House, 2 Victoria Place, Leeds, LS11 5AE

We're here to improve the region's economy by:

Helping people get jobs, developing our towns and cities and helping businesses find new markets

Find out more at www.yorkshire-forward.com

The contents of this email and any attachments are the property of Yorkshire Forward and are intended only for the use of the named recipient(s).

The contents may be confidential and should not be communicated to or relied upon by any person without our written consent.

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Yorkshire Forward uses up to date virus checking procedures but you are advised that you open any attachments at your own risk.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the virus scanning service supplied by MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.)

On leaving the Yorkshire Forward (Yorkshire & the Humber Regional Development Agency) network this email was certified virus free.

Communications via the Yorkshire Forward (Yorkshire & the Humber Regional Development Agency) network may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.